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MEMORANDUM

T Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, Presiﬁ%\?m
DATE: October 3, 2011

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 11-0783
North Locust Point Development District — Amending Ordinance 03-642

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council
Bill 11-0783, North Locust Point Development District — Amending Ordinance 03-642. This bill
would expand the North Locust Point Development District to include Under Armour’s Cheer
Building, which was opened in 2009. Expansion of the development district will assist Under
Armour’s growth in the City and provide public amenities for the Locust Point community,
including a pedestrian bridge over active CSX frei ght rail and a linear park connecting Tide
Point to Fort McHenry. Under Armour anticipates the addition of more than 600 jobs.

BDC is supportive of Bill No. 11-0783 and respectfully request that favorable
consideration is given by the City Council.

ce: Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson
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